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I-794 Lake Freeway/Hoan Bridge Project Information

1-794 LAKE FREEWAY PROJECT
N 4

I-794 WEST (NORTHBOUND) TRAFFIC SWITCH TO OCCUR
ON THE EVENING OF NOVEMBER 24

On the evening of November 24, a traffic
switch will occur on the northbound lanes @
of 1-794 West. On the morning of November
25, the Carferry Drive entrance ramp to |-794
West (northbound) will be reopened and
traffic will shift to the new northbound lanes.
Traffic will return to the appropriate roadways,
however the Moveable Concrete Barrier will
remain in place on the southbound lanes
through the week of November 30 as crews
work to remove disassemble the barrier wall.
By mid December, both directions of |-794
will fully reopen to 3 lanes of traffic. Please
drive carefully as motorists adjust to the new
traffic configuration.

Broadway

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION
Be assured that we will continue to work hard
to minimize the impact of these events, but, if
you have a concern, please do not hesitate to
contact us. The project team appreciates your
patience during this period of construction
in your neighborhood.

Allwork is weather dependent and subject
to change.
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